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NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Road 25 (Adams Street) Open House Scheduled for June 28, 2011 

 
 

June 17, 2011 
 
 
Individuals interested in learning more about the upcoming rehabilitation project on County Road 25 
(Adams Street) in Hutchinson are invited to attend an open house June 28, from 4 p.m. to 6:30 p.m., 
at the Hutchinson Area Transportation Services facility, 1400 Adams Street SE, Hutchinson, MN. 
  
County staff and contractor representatives will be available to discuss the project, which is 
scheduled to begin after July 4.  
  
The 1.5 mile rehabilitation project begins at the Crow River Bridge and ends at County Road 115 
(Airport Road).  The project involves removing some of the existing surfacing and placing a new 
concrete surface on top. 
 
Any questions regarding the project should be directed to Phil Schmalz, Project Engineer at (320) 
484-4362 or email at phillip.schmalz@co.mcleod.mn.us. 
 
Additional project information, updates, and layouts are available on our construction page at 
www.co.mcleod.mn.us/highway/construction.   
 
Project specific information will also be posted on our Facebook and Twitter pages; username is 
“McLeodCoHwy”. 
 
 
 
John T. Brunkhorst, P.E. 
McLeod County Engineer 
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